M N.‘- July 1, 2021

PI_EASA -|- Mr. Mike Gitter, P.E.—Interim General Manager

WisconNSIN Racine Water and Wastewater Utility
800 Center Street, Room 227
SEWER UTILITY Racine, WI 53403
DISTRICT NO.1
8811 Campus Drive Re: Request for Approval of Sanitary Sewer Extension
Mount Pleasant, W Orchard Estates Subdivision
53406

Village of Mount Pleasant

T:262.664.7800
F:262.664.7848 Dear Mr. Gitter,
info@mitpleasantwi.gov

mtpl twi. i y
VR SRSEITRR The Mount Pleasant Sewer Utility has reviewed and approved the plans for the proposed

Carriage Hills Drive sewer extension prepared by Nielsen, Madsen & Barber, dated 6-8-2021.
The extension in question includes approx. 218 of new 8” PVC sanitary sewer and will
service two lots in the Orchard Estates Subdivision, more specifically, Parcels 151-03-22-01-

077-109 and -108.

We politely request that the Racine Wastewater Commission approve the aforementioned
sewer extension.

Please contact me if you have any questions at (262) 664-7849.

Sincerely,
Mt. Pleasant Sewer Utility District #1

Anthon %r P.E. &Bﬂﬁ’/

Director of Public Works/Village Engineer

Cc: Jason Christensen, P.E.
Linsey Weber

A FORWARD THINKING COMMUNITY... |



